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DU Validation Service Release Notes 
DU validation service discontinues employment and income validation using 
manual reports 

Sept. 16, 2020 

The Desktop Underwriter® (DU®) validation service will discontinue validation of employment and income using new manual 
verification reports received on or after Oct. 17, 2020.  There are no changes to employment and income validation using 
automated verification reports.  
 
Lenders may continue to use third-party employment verification vendors to obtain income and employment 
information without validation from DU in accordance with the requirements contained in Section B3-3.1-02 of the Selling Guide.   
 
For More Information 
For more information about these Release Notes, lenders may contact their Fannie Mae Customer Management Solutions Team, 
and mortgage brokers should contact their DO sponsoring wholesale lender. 

 


